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5th November 2012

FROM MACRINE AMOLO  
TO SPONSOR ROSA HJARTANDOTTIR
Dear Sponsor Rosa,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM AUGUST TO OCTOBER 2012

Warm greetings from Macrine Amolo!
She is doing well, a good cat-walker, went for competition with other schools and gave a good turn, and smiling face. The audience clapped for her and shouted “good trial Macrine;” She was very happy. Macrine always remember you as her sponsor, she is promising to do good so that she may be a teacher in future.
From November 21st November 2012 she has developed itching of red eyes, she is complaining of her eyes. She has been given appointment to see a doctor on 9th November 2012; I will tell you the result from the doctor. She is promising to do better because she is joining a new class in 2013.

Thanks,

Lucy Odipo.

